

Sugar Grove Campus
Route 47 at Waubonsee Drive
Sugar Grove, IL 60554-9454
(630) 466-7900, ext. 2316
foundation@waubonsee.edu

March 10, 2011

Ms. Jean Pierce Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva P.O. Box 107 Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Ms. Pierce,

We are so thankful to the Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva for your gift of \$1,000 to establish the Fox Valley Green Construction Scholarship fund with the Waubonsee Community College Foundation. Your generosity ensures that a deserving student can attend Waubonsee -- regardless of financial need.

Ours is a vision shaped by dreams and opportunities. Waubonsee alumni and friends have always played vital roles in bridging the distance between our students' financial needs and their academic goals. Ours is also an identity enhanced by diversity. In that spirit, we want our students -- the most deserving from all walks of life -- to discover their aspirations in our vital and relevant community. With your scholarship, this becomes a reality.

Again, thank you for your support of our students. We are truly grateful.

Best regards,

Katharine S. Richards

Director of Fund Development

Amanda C. Cornell

Fund Development Associate

P.S. Please consider this letter your receipt for tax purposes. No goods or services were provided for your contribution.